
Submitter: Elizabeth Odom 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: SB348 

I oppose this SB348 because it is unconstitutional. Increasing the costs of permits is 

also discriminatory against lower income law abiding citizens. The entire measure is 

an infringement on our right to keep and bear arms.  


